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First name: Gail

Last name: Gerig

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: A shooting range needs to be safely designed, monitored routinely, have fire suppresiom equipment

and in a remote area causing no noise in a residential area.  I personally experienced dangerous shooting on

forest roads in and around Mt. Herman road and appreciate the current restrictions.  Noise from shooting is a

SEVERE detriment to residentialn home values and residential needs should always have priority. Please do not

allow the Turkey Tracks shooting range.


